
From: Mike Via
To: Jernigan, Julie
Cc: Nimmons, William; DUNN, JAMES T.; rick.laneau@sdhc.k12.fl.us; candido.garcia@myoneclay.net;

goinesj@paec.org; Doug Dillard (DDillard@escambia.k12.fl.us); lesnekd@manateeschools.net;
katie.foley@paec.org; Mvia@palmbeach.k12.fl.us; GunnarssonM@duvalschools.org;
Cheatham.Russell@brevardschools.org; Boyd, Brian

Subject: Re: FAMIS 2018
Date: Monday, July 2, 2018 11:52:14 AM

Thanks Julie.  I thought everything went really well too.  

Mike

On Mon, Jul 2, 2018 at 11:18 AM, Jernigan, Julie <jerniganj@leonschools.net> wrote:

Good Morning Everyone,

 

I just wanted to say how wonderful I thought the conference was.  According to my
calculations, we had 431 attendees (including DOE and taking away those that did not
attend).  There were 36 vendors (including non-soliciting) that added around another 90
people.   That is a record! 

 

We had 584 room nights at the Hilton and 119 room nights at the Shores.  So together there
was 703 room nights.  Again, a record.

 

Sunday - 2

Monday – 112

Tuesday – 295

Wednesday – 289

Thursday – 5

 

I talked to every vendor every day and I have already had 2 that say they want to be
Platinum Sponsors next year. I think it was a great success.  I talked to a lot of the attendees
as well.  They seem very excited for the conference to be held in Orlando this year.

 

The Marriott actually reached out to me this morning.  We will be assigned an Event
Manager very soon.  I am looking forward to this new venue and working with the hotel. 
The staff so far has been very kind.
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Thank you for letting me be a part of all of this. I love working with the hotel and the
vendors, but is especially like working with all of you!  I will see you at FAEDS and if you
are having a board meeting will be able to fill you in on what is going on.

 

*I truly loved seeing you all!  You are such an amazing group of people!

 

If anyone has the name and email of the new members, can you send it to me.

 

Thank you,

Julie

 

Julie A. Jernigan

Technology & Information Services

Public Records Requests

520 S. Appleyard Drive

Tallahassee FL  32304

Office- (850) 487-7363

jerniganj@leonschools.net

 

*SUNSHINE LAW AND PUBLIC RECORDS CAUTION: Florida has a very broad Public
Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from School Board of Leon
County, Florida Personnel are public records available to the public and media upon request.
E-mail sent or received on the LCSB system will be considered public and will only be
withheld from disclosure if deemed confidential pursuant to State Law. Individual student
records are deemed confidential.

Disclaimer: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

https://maps.google.com/?q=520+S.+Appleyard+Drive+%0D%0A+Tallahassee+FL+32304+%0D%0A+Office-+(850&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=520+S.+Appleyard+Drive+%0D%0A+Tallahassee+FL+32304+%0D%0A+Office-+(850&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=520+S.+Appleyard+Drive+%0D%0A+Tallahassee+FL+32304+%0D%0A+Office-+(850&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=520+S.+Appleyard+Drive+%0D%0A+Tallahassee+FL+32304+%0D%0A+Office-+(850&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:jerniganj@leonschools.net

